
 

 

 

 

        18 October 2023 

 

Request 

Please supply copies of correspondence sent by Trinity Constable Philip Le Sueur to residents of Le Grand 
Clos and/or Les Maison Cabot regarding the Trinity Village Improvement Scheme. I am not referring to the 
letters that were sent to all parishioners, just the letter(s) sent to the residents of Le Grand Clos and/or Les 
Maison Cabot. 

 

Response 

No correspondence regarding the Trinity Village Improvement Scheme has been sent by the Connétable to 
residents of Les Maisons Cabot.   

The attached letter was sent to residents of both Le Grand Clos and Les Maisons Gallichan. The chronology 
referred to is the Trinity Village Improvement Engagement Process shown in the diagram below. 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 


